

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayors and Wardens

FROM: Ms. Glennie Langille

Chief of Protocol

Secretary of the Order of Nova Scotia

DATE: January 30, 2019

SUBJECT: ORDER OF NOVA SCOTIA

The Order of Nova Scotia is the highest honour that the province can bestow on an individual. It recognizes people who have made an exceptional contribution to their community and the province. Some individuals who have been invested into the Order of Nova Scotia are household names. Others have enriched the life of our province through acts and deeds that are known to only a few. But they all share one very important thing: they have been nominated by their fellow Nova Scotians for the honour.

As a leader in your community you are in an exceptional position to recognize excellence. I encourage you to promote the Order of Nova Scotia in your community through public speaking opportunities, newsletters, and on social media.

Please find enclosed a poster and nomination forms to distribute to your constituents or, direct them to the Protocol Office's website, <u>novascotia.ca/iga/order.asp</u> where the nomination form can be downloaded. Should you require additional information or material, please contact Ms. Angela Dennison, Coordinator of the Order of Nova Scotia Program at (902) 424-2467, or <u>angela.dennison@novascotia.ca</u>. You can also contact me directly at 902-424-4194 or <u>glennie.langille@novascotia.ca</u>. The closing date for nominations is **Friday, March 15, 2019**.

Thank you for your consideration and co-operation. I look forward to receiving the nominations of deserving Nova Scotians from communities across the province to this prestigious Order.

